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One week after the cyberattack on Groupe Beneteau on February 19, the joint efforts by its in-house 
teams and external IT experts make it possible to envisage gradually starting up production activities 
again at certain plants from Friday February 26. 
 
The Group is continuing with its investigations in order to find solutions to restore its IT systems to a 
normal and secure way of operating. 
 
Further information on this subject will be published on Wednesday March 17 when the Group reports 
its results for FY 2019-20 (16 months) and its outlook for the financial year from January 1 to December 
31, 2021. 
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ABOUT GROUPE BENETEAU 

 

As the boating industry’s global market leader, Groupe 
Beneteau, through its Boat Division’s 12 brands, offers nearly 
180 recreational boat models serving its customers’ diverse 
navigational needs and uses, from sailing to motorboating, 
monohulls and catamarans.  

Leading the European leisure homes market, the three 
brands from the Group’s Housing division offer a 
comprehensive range of leisure homes, lodges and pods 
that combine eco-design with high standards of quality, 
comfort and practicality.  

With its international industrial capabilities and global sales network, the Group employs 7,500 people, 
primarily in France, the US, Poland, Italy and China. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACTS – GROUPE BENETEAU 

INVESTORS AND PRESS CONTACT 
Mirna Cieniewicz 

m.cieniewicz@beneteau-group.com 
Tel +33 (0)2 51 26 21 25 

SHAREHOLDER CONTACT 
Yannick Coicaud-Thomas 

y.coicaud-thomas@beneteau-group.com 
Address: 16 bd de la Mer – CS 43319 

85803 Saint Gilles-Croix-de-Vie Cedex - France 

www.beneteau-group.com 


